
ST JOHNS GARDEN LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS 
 

We are pleased to inform you that works to improve the garden are due to start 28.06.23 and will run for approx 3 weeks. 

If you have any questions about the works, please contact Groundwork London: 

 
The works being carried out are a series of quick wins within a larger programme of improvement works proposed for the park.  The quick wins 
will involve some minor clearance work, the improvement of the planting beds including digging in of compost and the application of bark mulch.  
The refurbishment of the wooden benches, formalisation of desire lines created through the beds, bed edging and new compost bins. 

Designs for the remaining works will be formalised over the summer. The proposals will be developed by Groundwork London, London Borough 
of Islington, Friends of St John’s Garden and the Central District Alliance BID. The project is being funded by Islington Council and the Central 
District Alliance BID. 

 
 

If you would like to provide input to the design, please contact: https://www. groundwork.org.uk/landscape-services/st-
johns-garden-is-getting-a-facelift / or scan the QR code. 


